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Rep. Craven, Robert E.

From: lillehammr@aol.com
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 8:20 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Lombardi, John J.; Rep. Noret, 
Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; Rep. Vella-Wilkinson, Camille

Subject: H-6624

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative:  
 
I am a long-time member of Defenders of Animals and am writing to you in regard to H-6624, which creates the "animal 
abuser registry act", which would require all persons convicted of felonies involving animal abuse to register with an online 
registry to be established and maintained by the Department of Public Safety.  I respectfully request that you support this 
Bill. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Maureen Morse, member 
Defenders of Animals 


